
Aleda Lutz VA Medical Center August Bulletin 

 

Hello everybody, there isn't much happening right now at the Aleda E. Lutz, VAMC.  The only 

thing that is happening is the remodeling of a few floors, Surgical and Procedural. It seems like it 

is a never-ending process. 

 

At the last SEC Meeting it was passed that we are getting a cut in our allotment due to the fact 

that our membership is decreasing. The hospital donations are where the allotments come from. 

With a cut in the allotments, the VA Medical Center needs all the help that Local Auxiliaries and 

Districts can do to support the Medical Centers and the Homes for Veterans.  

 

So please continue to support the VA Hospitals and Homes. 

 

Linda Marshall, Rep. 

Aleda E. Lutz, VAMC 

lsmar49@att.net 

1601 Fremont ST 

Bay City, MI 48708 

989-894-0355 
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